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Kangaroo Flat to face Sandhurst in thrilling Vixens curtain raiser

*For immediate distribution*

The Bendigo Football Netball League is thrilled to share a historic event for local netball as Kangaroo Flat and Sandhurst take
to the court in a curtain-raiser for the Melbourne Vixens in their upcoming pre-season home game against the Waikato Bay
of Plenty Magic at Red Energy Arena.

Held on Thursday 20 March, the curtain-raiser is a rare and prestigious opportunity for both Kangaroo Flat and Sandhurst,
showcasing the skill, passion, and competitiveness that defines the Bendigo Football Netball League.

Fans will have the chance to witness these two powerhouse teams battle it out before settling in to watch the Melbourne
Vixens in action.

"We're incredibly proud to see Kangaroo Flat and Sandhurst represent our league in such a significant event," said Prof.
Carol McKinstry, President of the Bendigo Football Netball League. "This is a fantastic opportunity to highlight the incredible
talent in regional netball and inspire the next generation of players in Central Victoria."

Both teams are eagerly preparing for what promises to be an exhilarating contest with fans attending the Melbourne Vixens
game encouraged to arrive early to support the Kangaroo Flat and Sandhurst teams as they take centre stage.

This collaboration between the Melbourne Vixens and Kangaroo Flat & Sandhurst underscores the importance of fostering
connections between grassroots and elite netball, celebrating the game’s rich talent pipeline.

Ticketing information:

On sale via Ticketek
11lam Wednesday 29 January — Vixens member pre-sale

12pm Thursday 30 January — General public

*Ends*

Please contact Tom King, BFNL Manager
Email: tom.king@aflcentralvic.com.au
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